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Dear Applicant





Thank you for your interest in the vacancy for Teacher/SENCO at our school.  We are all very proud of our school and glad that you are considering joining us at this very exciting time.  





Our school is successful and thriving. Our roll has increased rapidly these last few years to a predicted roll in September 2023 of around 200 enabling us to operate seven straight age classes, all with at least one Teaching Assistant in place and this exciting opportunity for a new Teacher/SENDCo to replace our current Teacher/SENDCo who has just secured a new post in a SEND Specialist school.





The physical environment of the school both inside and out has improved significantly over recent years, creating a warm, safe and pleasant environment enabling staff and children to work, learn and grow together.  





Our parents value the contribution that the school makes to their children’s education and enjoyment of life. We have an established PTFA, who work tirelessly for our school community and our families and children are very proud and supportive of our lovely school. The successful candidate will be made extremely welcome and will be quickly integrated into our happy school family. 


Pupils are polite, confident and eager to share their work. They are proud of their school and of their achievements. They have very good attitudes to learning and want to do well. Pupils show high levels of respect for adults and each other. (Ofsted Inspection December 2017 – note our school has just been inspected again in March 2023 but we are not able to share the latest report’s findings until it is published by Ofsted).





As a governing body, we are looking to attract a an outstanding teacher, with humour, enthusiasm and resilience to build on our fantastic achievements and who will work well to support our experienced and well respected Headteacher and the rest of our strong team, towards realising our vision of creating an outstanding Catholic school. Our new Teacher/SENDCO, will be mainly class based with a full day release time for SENDCo tasks, often working alongside our very experienced Headteacher and another afternoon of release for PPA.





As part of your application please tell us how your teaching abilities and SEND skills have made a positive impact on your current and previous posts. We would strongly encourage you to visit the school, where staff and pupils will be pleased to meet you and answer any questions you may have and to witness firsthand what a great place St Wilfrid’s Roman Catholic Primary School is. Please contact our Headteacher, Mr John McHugh, to arrange a mutually convenient time.





Yours sincerely,





David Oxberry


Mr David Oxberry						


Chair of Governors						











